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Lostwithiel Town Council Staffing Committee Meeting – Tuesday 6 June 2017 

 
Lostwithiel Town Council - Staffing Committee Meeting 

 
A Meeting of the Town Council’s Staffing Committee was held in Church Rooms Lostwithiel on  

Tuesday 6 June 2017 at 6.30pm. 

 

Public Participation – None 

 

Meeting Minutes 

Councillors present 

Mayor Jarrett, 

Councillor Hatton, Councillor Henderson, 

Councillor Hensman, Councillor Park  

& Councillor Ross, 

 

In attendance 

Town Clerk Mrs Harris 

 

No members of the public were in attendance 

 

Public Participation 

None 

 

SC01/17 TO ELECT STAFFING COMMITTEE CHAIRMAN 

Mayor Jarrett invited nominations for the position of Staffing Committee Chairman. 

It was resolved that Councillor Mrs Ross is elected Chairman of the Staffing Committee for the Civic Year 

2017/18. 

Councillor Mrs Ross took the Chair. 

 

SC02/17 TO ELECT STAFFING COMMITTEE VICE CHAIRMAN 

It was resolved that Councillor Hensman is elected Vice Chairman of the Staffing Committee for the  

Civic Year 2017/18. 

 

SC03/17 APOLOGIES 

None 

 

SC04/17 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST 

None 

 

SC05/17 LONE WORKER POLICY 

The update to the Lone Worker Policy received the consideration of the Committee.  It was resolved to 

recommend the revised policy to Council as drafted. 

 

SC06/17 ITEMS FOR NEXT AGENDA 



 

Lostwithiel Town Council Staffing Committee Meeting – Tuesday 6 June 2017 

None 

 

 

The meeting closed at 6.55pm 

 

 

     Chairman 

 

 

     Date 


